
PRESS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Clinton County Sheriff David N. Favro is warning the public 
that telephone solicitations asking for donations on behalf of 
the Clinton County Sheriff’s Office are a scam. 

The Sheriff’s Office enforcement division received a report on 
March 1, 2010 that an individual calling himself Ryan 
contacted the same person by phone several times ­ in the last 
week – stated he was doing annual fundraising for the Clinton 
County Sheriff’s Office and asked for a donation. 

Sheriff Favro says that if you are not familiar with the 
individual or organization seeking a donation ­ do not respond 
to their requests or give out any personal information. 

The Sheriff asks that if anyone has received one of these calls 
or has any information about them that they please call the 
Clinton County Sheriff’s Office enforcement division at 565­ 
4340. 
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